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May 13, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack and birthday: Charlotte 

 

*A one and two-day enrichment enrollment option for next year begins Wednesday, May 15.  You may choose to 

have your child attend enrichment one day per week for a fee of $74/month or two days for $147/month.  We 

ask that you commit for the year and you choose which day or days your child will attend.  For example, every 

Tuesday and Thursday or just Wednesdays.  Our new program will extend our Preschool day until 1:20 pm.  Our 

regular morning from 8:30 to 10:55 a.m. will remain the same.  (The new addition is an option for which you will 

need to separately register.) Children will bring their lunch and stay for more fun and learning.  Enrollment 

forms are available outside the church office.  Class size will be a maximum of 15.  Mrs. Kanatas and Mrs. Lisle 

will be the teachers.  Tuition for three days will be $220 per month. 

* Our End of Year Program and Graduation will be in the Social Hall of the Church, Wednesday, May 22 at 6:30 

pm.  Please invite Grandmas and Grandpas, Aunts and Uncles; all are welcome to join in the celebration.  

* The last day of regular Preschool is Wednesday, May 22.  We will have a special interactive musical safari 

show on Thursday, May 23 from 10:00 to 10:45 in the Social Hall.  Please feel free to bring friends and 

neighbors to this special show. 

       

  

Language Arts 

We will learn the 

symbol and sound for 

the letter K. 

Math 

We will learn about 

three dimensional 

shapes.  

Science 

Animal Silhouettes 

Home Connection  

Find three dimensional 

shapes around the 

house and outside. 

 

Activities 

Theme: 3 Dimensional Shapes  

Last week we made a card for Mom, painted rocks, worked on 

songs for our Moms’ Spring Fling, learned a little about space 

and had a fun time at Moms’ Night.  Thanks to all the Moms for 

making the evening so fun!  

This week we will be making hand prints, taking a walk, guessing 

animal silhouettes, and learning songs for our End-of-Year 

Program.    

    


